
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 11

SUBJECT: 
Business Impact Statement Regarding Ordinance No. 3231 Which Amends Chapter 8.20 of the North Las 
Vegas Municipal Code Pertaining to Solid Waste Management by Amending CPI Definition and Associated 
Solid Waste Management Rates. (Citywide) (For Possible Action; Recommendation – Approve)
REQUESTED BY:
Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

WARD:
 (Citywide)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Approve the Business Impact Statement regarding Ordinance No. 3231.

FISCAL IMPACT:  
Amount: TBD
Explanation: City facilities will be subject to solid waste management rates 
under CPI increases detailed in ordinance.  

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
N/A

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The City of North Las Vegas (City) and Republic Silver State Disposal, Inc. dba Republic Services (Republic 
Services), the City's franchisee for solid waste collection and disposal, have negotiated an amendment to the 
existing franchise agreement between the City and Republic Services. One of the changes contained in the 
amended franchise agreement is a change to the index used to determine the rate adjustments that Republic 
Services implements on an annual basis for the services it provides to businesses and residents in the City. 
The current index used for these rate changes is the CPI-U, which is the consumer price index that reflects 
inflation for costs of everyday goods, such as groceries. Republic Services has proposed a change to CPI-WST, 
which is the CPI used for water, sewer, and trash utilities.
The City is proposing an amendment to Chapter 8.20 of the North Las Vegas Municipal Code (NLVMC) 
specifically to update the definition of CPI contained to refer to CPI-WST. Additionally, the amendments to 
NLVMC Chapter 8.20 reflect the current rates that Republic Services charges for solid waste management and 
removal services to the City’s businesses and residents.  As the amendments to NLVMC Chapter 8.20 could be 
considered a rule which impacts local businesses, a business impact statement has been prepared pursuant 
to NRS 237.080. 
Ordinance No. 3231 was published on the City’s website on January 30, 2025. Additionally, the City’s Business 
License Division emailed a notification letter and proposed amendments to Title 8 to business owners, 
chambers of commerce, and trade associations on January 30, 2025. The City received two responses to the 
notification letter. In response, the City posted an informational sheet related to the amendments contained 
in Ordinance No. 3231. Additionally, the City reached out to the individuals who inquired about the changes 
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in Ordinance No. 3231 to provide further information. No significant objections or concerns were raised by 
the businesses who were notified of the proposed ordinance amendment. No chambers of commerce or 
trade associations submitted a request for a workshop. Therefore, no workshop was held pursuant to NRS 
237.080(5).

 
CIP No. Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Innovative, Efficient, and Stable Government

PREPARED BY: 

Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

Respectfully Submitted

Micaela R. Moore,
City Manager

MEETING DATE: 

March 5, 2025


